
 

 

 
Rio de Janeiro, March 16th, 2023.  
RE: 0207/2023 PW/is 
 
Mrs. Marisol Casado 

President  

World Triathlon  

 
Dear Mrs. President,  

 

This letter is issued on behalf of Comitê Olímpico do Brasil stating that Brazilian 

Triathlon National Federation is recognized as the National Governing Body for 

the sport of triathlon in Brazil.  Moreover, Brazilian Triathlon National Federation 

is currently an organization in good standing with the Comitê Olímpico do Brasil.  

 

We would also like to provide you with the following information regarding the 

organization of Brazilian Triathlon National Federation: 

 

Address: SHJB III E/Q 3/5, Avenida das Paineiras, Ed. Jardim 

Imperial, Bloco B, Sala 114 

Jardim Botânico – Brasília - DF 

President:    Mr. Ernesto Teixeira Pitanga  

Secretary General / CEO: Virgilio de Castilho Barbosa Filho 

 

 

Should you have any doubts or questions, please feel free to contact us.  

 

Olympic Regards,  

 
 
 
Paulo Wanderley Teixeira  
President 
 


